
 

 

Soil Test Interpretation 

Workshop 
The Upper Goulburn Landcare Network and the 

GBCMA are holding a workshop to assist landowners 

to understand the results of their soil tests. 

Come along and hear Greg Bekker- Land Management 

Extension Officer, DEDJTR, discuss soil test results and 

what they mean when considering land/soil/pasture 

management. 

Where: GBCMA meeting room Yea – 

Opposite the entrance to Foodworks 

When: Thursday 20th April 

Time: 9.30—1.30 

Morning tea and lunch provided. 

RSVP to Judy Watts; uglandcare@gbcma.vic.gov.au or 

57974405 by Thursday 13th April 
 

  

 

 
 

This event is funded through the Australian 
Government's National Landcare Programme 

 

 
Have you had 

a soil test 

done on your 

property? 

Got the 

results back 

and want to 

know what it 

all means? 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

mailto:uglandcare@gbcma.vic.gov.au

